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MAYOR PRO-TEM ED GONZALEZ 

Council Member, District H 
 

 
City Hall Annex  900 Bagby Street, 1st Floor  Houston, Texas 77002 

Phone: (832) 393-3003  Fax: (832) 393-3224  districth@houstontx.gov 

March 26, 2013 
 
Alan Clark 
MPO Director  
Houston Galveston Area Council 
alan.clark@h-gac.com 
  
Re: Greater East End Management District 
 
 
Mr. Clark –  
  
The Greater East End Management District has recently received a high ranking for two applications for federal 
funding administered through the Houston Galveston Area Council, totaling close to 5.2 million dollars.  These 
projects are part of an overall plan that has already started to transform the District; the proposed projects focus on 
connectivity, build on earlier projects, and work to help pedestrians and cyclists achieve access to transit. These 
projects are important also for the following reasons: 
 

 The projects supplement METRO’s investment of $525M in the East End Light Rail; there are no major 

parking lots along the stops, so the way to get people to ride this line is to build good sidewalks and bike trails. 

 The projects will focus on the population in the neighborhood. Over thirty percent of the people in this 

neighborhood use transit, walk or bike to get to work or school; improvements in the pedestrian and cycling realm to 

get people to transit helps to make a productive community.  

 These projects build onto others that have already been constructed, and are consistent with the East End 

Mobility Plan; when finished, they will help all travelers move around, including those in cars and buses.  

I strongly support the projects under the Pedestrian Bicycle Projects and the Livable Centers.  The Bike /Ped project 
will improve facilities across rail lines and improve safety at rail crossings.  The Livable Centers Projects will provide 
intersection improvements to increase the safety and improve capacity for multimodal travel, as well as improving 
connectivity between the redeveloping EaDo and East End communities.  
 
I believe that these improvements are consistent with the Regional Transportation Plan, and are particularly important 
to this area.    
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Ed Gonzalez 
Council Member, District H 
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